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November 17, 1982

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I appreciate all your efforts on behalf
of the Democratic ticket, and cannot
thank you enough for what it meant in
terms of our victory.

I look forward to serving the people of
Texas. Your support is most important

Thanks for writing.

Sy<cerely,

-Ann Richards
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